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General Managers’ report 
 
Joern Scherzer, Senior Advisor Transport, Energy Efficiency and Conservation Authority gave a 
PowerPoint presentation to the Committee on the potential for electric buses without overhead wires 
to be incorporated in a public transport network.   

 
Wayne Hastie, General Manager Public Transport introduced the report. 
 
Moved (Cr Lamason / Cr Ponter) 

That the Committee: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the content of the report. 

The motion was CARRIED. 
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